
  

9 Peach Tree Hill Road | Livingston | New Jersey | 07039 

January 6, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Re: Letter of CFIA Compliance 
 
Product: Aluminum Foil 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This letter is to certify that our Inteplast Aluminum Foil rolls, sheets, containers, and lids are in 
compliance with Canada’s Food and Drug Act regulations for food contact and storage. Inteplast’s 
following representation conforms with prescriptions set forth in the Canadian Food Inspection 
Agency’s (CFIA) - Food Safety Enhancement Manual, Section 3, Subsection B.2.1.1. 
 
CFIA has noted the food contact packaging manufacturers’ product safety obligations, in compliance 
with Part B, Division 23 - Food Packaging Materials of the Canadian Food and Drug Regulations, is 
fulfilled by virtue of the products’ compliance with United States Food Law and applicable regulations 
proclaimed by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration. (FDA) 
 
Inteplast certifies that our Aluminum Foil rolls, sheets, containers, and lids are in compliance with 
FDA regulations for food contact and storage.  The products described above conform completely to 
the Federal Food, Drug and Cosmetic Act and all applicable Food Additive regulations, including Title 
21 CFR. Section 175.300 and Compliance Policy Guides Section. 545-500. 
 
Thank you for being an Inteplast Group customer. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Joe Wang 
Global Sourcing Manager 
Inteplast Group   

 
 

 
 

 
 


